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CONSULTATION SUMMARY 

Consultation subject: Enternext PME 150 Index changes to the methodology 

Consultation started:                        August 2024 

Summary published:                September 2024 

Summary:   

Euronext would like to consult on proposed changes to the methodology of the Enternext PME 150 Index 

The proposed changes cover the following elements of the methodology:  

- The Review Frequency and relevant dates 

- The eligibility screening of the Index  

The aim of the changes is to ensure that the Index Methodology aligns with the updated requirements as 

per the new French law “loi attractivité”.  

Number of Responses: 

No reactions 

Follow up: 

The new proposed rules were validated and will be implemented as of the September 2024 review.  

 


